
 
 
Product Change Notification – 1255482 
 
Affected Parts: SCV67220, SCV67230/220, SCV67FL/220, SCV67220/230, SCV67230, SCV67FL/230, 
SCV67220/ML, SCV67230/ML 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
You are receiving this notice because you, or your company, has purchased, or sampled, one or more of 
the affected part numbers above within the last 24 months.  

 
Nordson Medical has been notified the material used to produce these products will be changed. Per the 
notification, the MABS material used will change from “Terlux 2822 HD” to “Terlux 2802 HD” at the end 
of 2021.  
 
The material “Terlux 2822 HD” was offered as an alternative to the well-known “Terlux 2802 HD” by the 
material manufacturer Styrolution (formerly BASF). The formulations of both material types are identical. 
About eight years ago, BASF encountered issues providing the “Terlux 2802 HD” due to a Force Majeure 
issued by their supplier. By using “Terlux 2822HD,” BASF was able to use a wider range of raw material 
suppliers to produce the material and therefore established a separate Drug Master File (DMF). Currently, 
both types are offered equally with identical properties and characteristics but the future use of “Terlux 
2822 HD” will be phased out in favor of the more commonly used “Terlux 2802 HD.” 
 
All specified properties and part numbers of the check valves will remain unchanged. 
 
For answers to any questions you may have regarding this change, or to inquire about last time buys, 
please contact our customer service team at (888) 404-5837 or sales@nordsonmedical.com.  We 
appreciate your business and want to thank you for choosing Nordson MEDICAL. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Joshua Curry 
Product Line Specialist  
Nordson MEDICAL  
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